DEVON COUNTY INDOOR VICE PRESIDENTS ASSOCIATION
REPORT TO EXECUTIVE COMMITEE MONDAY 30th JANUARY 2023

THIS HAS BEEN ANOTHER YEAR WHEN, DESPITE GREAT EFFORTS BY THE
ASSOCIATION WE HAVE BEEN LET DOWN AGAIN.
THIS IS NOT ACCEPTABLE ANY LONGER.

ONE CLUB HAS WITHDRAWN ALTOGETHER FOR THIS SEASON. FOUR CLUBS ARE
NOT ABLE TO PROVIDE TEAMS FOR THEIR AWAY FIXTURES. THIS LEAVES THE
REMAINING CLUBS TO PROVIDE ADDITIONAL TEAMS/ RINKS IN ORDER TO BE
ABLE TO FULFILL THE MATCH OBLIGATIONS

THIS ISSUE MUST BE RESOLVED AT THIS OR THE NEXT EXECUTIVE MEETING IN
MARCH, ON THE FOLLOWING BASIS :

1) WE TAKE THE DECISION AT THIS MEETING ( CANNOT WAIT FOR VICE
PRESIDENTS ANNUAL MEETING ) TO DISSOLVE THE VICE PRESIDENTS
ASSOCIATION AND COMBINE THE FIXTURES WITH THE PRESIDENTS GAMES,
WITH THE REMAINING SEVEN OR EIGHT CLUBS RECEIVING AN EXTRA HOME
FIXTURE.

2) IT SEEMS TO ME THAT (1)IS OUR ONLY OFTION, DUE TO CONSTANT
WITHDRAWALS . THE CLUBS NOT PROVIDING TEAMS CANNOT EXPECT TO PLAY
IN PRESTIGE OR IMPORTANT GAMES !!!

Ken Brenchley
Vice-Presidents Secretary



